
 

University of Novi Sad (UNS) and Prince of Songkla University (PSU) are delighted to 

announce that the International Bioscience Conference and the 8th Joint International PSU-UNS 

Bioscience Conference – IBSC 2020 will take place on 29 – 30 September, in Novi Sad, Serbia. 

IBSCs are held every two years and represent the seal of a long-standing partnership between the 

Prince of Songkla University (PSU) from Thailand and the University of Novi Sad (UNS) from 

Serbia. 

IBSC 2020 will follow the tradition of the previous conferences and will bring together experts 

to discuss and share state-of-the-art in the complex and multifaceted field of biosciences, with 

particular focus on contribution to the achievement of Sustainable Development Goals. Special 

emphasis is put on the environmental impact on the biodiversity and eco-physiology of the living 

organisms, biochemistry and biomedicine, natural resources of bioactive compounds and 

sustainable agri-food, along with other related disciplines and topics. 

 More info 

https://ibsc2020.pmf.uns.ac.rs/

